Oxfordshire SEND

Unlock Free Early Years SEND Training Today! Register Now and Develop Your Early Years SEND Provision!



Dear SENDCO/Headteacher,

Has your school got a nursery class? Have you registered for the <u>Oxfordshire Early Years SEND Inclusion</u> <u>Audit</u>? If not, please join over half of Oxfordshire settings and take advantage of this opportunity!

Why Complete the Audit?

- Self-evaluate your early years SEND provision against best practices.
- Identify strengths and areas for development.
- Generate an action plan to enhance SEND provision.
- Gain free access to Oxfordshire <u>EY SEND training</u> for the 2025-26 academic year.

Registration is Simple: Complete this form to get started.

Need targeted EY SEND support for your setting? Reach out to the Early Years SEND Advisory Team via the <u>SENDCO Helpdesk</u>.

Don't Miss Out on This Valuable Opportunity!

